
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE   SEPTEMBER 3, 2002 
 
 VAUGHAN FIRE & RESCUE SERVICE 
 PRELIMINARY 2003 BUDGET REPORT 
 (ITEM 5, BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING OF AUGUST 22, 2002) 
 
 Recommendation 
 

The Budget Sub-Committee recommends: 
 
That the recommendation contained in the confidential report of the Fire Chief, dated August 22, 
2002, be approved. 

 
 Report of the Fire Chief 
 

Confidential report of the Fire Chief, dated August 22, 2002 to Members of Council only under 
separate cover. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Councillor Bernie Di Vona, Chair 


